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Big Energy Saving Winter 2022

Feeling powerless? We’ll help you manage rising energy
costs. This winter, many of us are worried about our energy
bills. Prices have gone up, but for lots of us our incomes
have stayed the same or even fallen. However, ERCAB is
here to help!

If you are struggling to pay your bills, you may be eligible
for certain grants and support from energy suppliers or the
government. These include;

e The Warm Home Discount
e Energy Grants

ERCAB Drop-in Sessions

We're excited to welcome you back to our drop in e  Winter Fuel Payments

sessions for the following projects: e Cold Weather Payment
e HERO Project with Sarah For assistance with this, please contact our adviser Mark
e Money Talk Project with Mark Parsons, at
e Money Advice with Meghan Mark.Parsons@eastrenfrewshireCAB.casonline.org.uk  or

call the office on 0141 881 2032 to make an appointment.
Drop-in is available 10am - 2pm on Monday’s and

Thursday’s at the James McGuire Centre.
The Hub at James McGuire Building
124 Main Street
Barrhead
East Renfrewshire
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